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  Liquid Intelligence: The Art and Science of the
Perfect Cocktail Dave Arnold,2014-11-10 Winner of
the 2015 James Beard Award for Best Beverage Book
and the 2015 IACP Jane Grigson Award. A
revolutionary approach to making better-looking,
better-tasting drinks. In Dave Arnold’s world, the
shape of an ice cube, the sugars and acids in an
apple, and the bubbles in a bottle of champagne
are all ingredients to be measured, tested, and
tweaked. With Liquid Intelligence, the creative
force at work in Booker & Dax, New York City’s
high-tech bar, brings readers behind the counter
and into the lab. There, Arnold and his
collaborators investigate temperature,
carbonation, sugar concentration, and acidity in
search of ways to enhance classic cocktails and
invent new ones that revolutionize your
expectations about what a drink can look and taste
like. Years of rigorous experimentation and
study—botched attempts and inspired solutions—have
yielded the recipes and techniques found in these
pages. Featuring more than 120 recipes and nearly
450 color photographs, Liquid Intelligence begins
with the simple—how ice forms and how to make
crystal-clear cubes in your own freezer—and then
progresses into advanced techniques like
clarifying cloudy lime juice with enzymes, nitro-
muddling fresh basil to prevent browning, and
infusing vodka with coffee, orange, or
peppercorns. Practical tips for preparing drinks
by the pitcher, making homemade sodas, and
building a specialized bar in your own home are
exactly what drink enthusiasts need to know. For
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devotees seeking the cutting edge, chapters on
liquid nitrogen, chitosan/gellan washing, and the
applications of a centrifuge expand the boundaries
of traditional cocktail craft. Arnold’s book is
the beginning of a new method of making drinks, a
problem-solving approach grounded in attentive
observation and creative techniques. Readers will
learn how to extract the sweet flavor of peppers
without the spice, why bottling certain drinks
beforehand beats shaking them at the bar, and why
quinine powder and succinic acid lead to the
perfect gin and tonic. Liquid Intelligence is
about satisfying your curiosity and refining your
technique, from red-hot pokers to the elegance of
an old-fashioned. Whether you’re in search of
astounding drinks or a one-of-a-kind journey into
the next generation of cocktail making, Liquid
Intelligence is the ultimate standard—one that no
bartender or drink enthusiast should be without.
  Physics and Technology of Silicon Carbide
Devices George Gibbs,2016-10-01 Silicon (Si) is by
far the most widely used semiconductor material
for power devices. On the other hand, Si-based
power devices are approaching their material
limits, which has provoked a lot of efforts to
find alternatives to Si-based power devices for
better performance. With the rapid innovations and
developments in the semiconductor industry,
Silicon Carbide (SiC) power devices have
progressed from immature prototypes in
laboratories to a viable alternative to Si-based
power devices in high-efficiency and high-power
density applications. SiC devices have numerous
persuasive advantages--high-breakdown voltage,
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high-operating electric field, high-operating
temperature, high-switching frequency and low
losses. Silicon Carbide (SiC) devices belong to
the so-called wide band gap semiconductor group,
which offers a number of attractive
characteristics for high voltage power
semiconductors when compared to commonly used
silicon (Si). Recently, some SiC power devices,
for example, Schottky-barrier diodes (SBDs),
metal-oxide-semiconductor field-effecttransistors
(MOSFETs), junction FETs (JFETs), and their
integrated modules have come onto the market.
Physics and Technology of Silicon Carbide Devices
abundantly describes recent technologies on
manufacturing, processing, characterization,
modeling, etc. for SiC devices.
  The Great Legal Reformation Mitchell
Kowalski,2017-09-13 It’s refreshing that this book
does not simply look to advances in technology and
artificial intelligence as the cause or the future
of the Great Legal Reformation. Through in-depth
case studies and vignettes, Mitch Kowalski takes
us on a tour to meet some of the trailblazers
breaking the legal service provider mould,
allowing us to eavesdrop on his conversations with
them. This is not a glimpse into the future of how
he and others might see the legal world developing
as the Great Legal Reformation unfolds. This is
insight into the here and now - into what these
innovators have already envisioned and achieved.
These are the platforms from which yet further
innovation and re-formation of the market will be
driven. From the power and opportunity of
regulatory change to enable structural change,
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access to capital and the participation of people
who happen not to be lawyers; through the need to
focus on efficiency, continuous improvement,
process and project management; to the enduring
value of vision, culture, values, leadership,
energy and employee engagement, these studies and
conversations inform, reveal and challenge. They
do not present the new world through rose-tinted
glasses or deny the existence of risk: the story
of Slater & Gordon’s mixed fortunes is testament
to that. But they do show a different way of
thinking and acting. Whether lawyers like it or
not, these are initiatives that buyers of legal
services welcome. —Stephen Mayson ,strategic
advisor to law departments, legal services
providers and regulators “This is an indispensable
handbook for any aspiring legal innovator—a well-
researched, accessible, and fascinating collection
of dispatches from the cutting edge of legal
business.” —Professor Richard Susskind OBE, author
of Tomorrow’s Lawyers “Mitch Kowalski ... shows us
what the new professional world actually does look
like. He takes us on a tour of Great Britain,
Australia, and the United States, and introduces
us to lawyers in big firms and small, serving
clients both private and public. The picture that
emerges is of a new breed of legal service
provider that embraces entrepreneurship, teamwork
and technology in a way that seems both unfamiliar
and obvious to all lawyers.” —Dr Ian Holloway PC
QC, ,Professor and Dean of Law, The University of
Calgary “This book will either give you hope or a
much needed kick in the pants. Either way it's a
win-win.” —Stephen Allen, , legal innovator, Hogan
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Lovells “Mitch Kowalski does it again. Diving deep
inside some of the world’s most innovative legal
providers Mitch discovers the future of law in the
present. A must read for anyone involved in the
legal profession.” —John Chisholm, leading
Australian legal commentator and advisor
  Avoiding Extinction: Reimagining Legal Services
for the 21St Century Mitchell Kowalski,2016-04-21
“Mitch Kowalski has translated his considerable
understanding of tomorrow’s legal profession into
an original, provocative and entertaining
narrative.” —Professor Richard Susskind, author of
The End of Lawyers? “This is the most innovative
law practice management book I’ve ever seen. Mitch
has deftly combined an engaging novel about the
lives of working lawyers with an illuminating
treatise on how law firms must respond to
extraordinary change in the legal marketplace.
Avoiding Extinction is as entertaining as it is
instructive -- and it couldn’t be more timely.”
—Jordan Furlong, Partner, Edge International “This
is a must read for managing partners, and for all
lawyers under the age of 50. Written as a parable,
once you pick it up it’s difficult to put down.
And it literally screams relevance to the lives of
those lawyers today who worry about the
sustainability of the current model of legal
practice. Big firm or small. City or rural – no
matter, this book is for you. Can the law be both
a profession and a business? Is it possible to
escape the tyranny of the billable hour? Is it
realistic to imagine being a truly happy lawyer in
private practice in the twenty-first century? You
bet – and Mitch Kowalski shows us how! —Ian
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Holloway QC, Dean of Law, The University of
Calgary “Avoiding Extinction is the most original,
far-thinking and innovative book on transforming
the way that law is practised that I have ever
read. Mitch has taken the traditional law firm and
turned it upside down. In the process he has
reworked the law firm model and given us an
insight into how a firm could be structured and
run. If you are looking for a creative vision into
what a new, truly different law firm could look
like, then this book is manna from heaven.” —David
J. Bilinsky, Practice Management Advisor, lawyer
and writer on law practice management and
technology. Creator of the law blog, Thoughtful
Legal Management.
  "God and the People!" Giuseppe Mazzini,Charles
William Stubbs,1891
  Homer Economicus Joshua Hall,2014-05-14 In Homer
Economicus a cast of lively contributors takes a
field trip to Springfield, where the Simpsons
reveal that economics is everywhere. By exploring
the hometown of television's first family, this
book provides readers with the economic tools and
insights to guide them at work, at home, and at
the ballot box. Since The Simpsons centers on the
daily lives of the Simpson family and its colorful
neighbors, three opening chapters focus on
individual behavior and decision-making,
introducing readers to the economic way of
thinking about the world. Part II guides readers
through six chapters on money, markets, and
government. A third and final section discusses
timely topics in applied microeconomics, including
immigration, gambling, and health care as seen in
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The Simpsons. Reinforcing the nuts and bolts laid
out in any principles text in an entertaining and
culturally relevant way, this book is an excellent
teaching resource that will also be at home on the
bookshelf of an avid reader of pop economics.
  The Australian Official Journal of Trademarks
,1906
  Esoteric Hollywood II Jay Dyer,2018-12-01 Like
no other book before it, this work delves into the
deep, dark, and mysterious undertones hidden in
Tinsel town's biggest films. Esoteric Hollywood is
a game-changer in an arena of tabloid-populated
titles. After years of scholarly research, Jay
Dyer has compiled his most read essays, combining
philosophy, comparative religion, symbolism, and
geopolitics and their connections to film. Readers
will watch movies with new eyes, able to decipher
on their own, as the secret meanings of cinema are
unveiled.
  Figuring Out Fluency in Mathematics Teaching and
Learning, Grades K-8 Jennifer M. Bay-Williams,John
J. SanGiovanni,2021-03-02 Because fluency practice
is not a worksheet. Fluency in mathematics is more
than adeptly using basic facts or implementing
algorithms. Real fluency involves reasoning and
creativity, and it varies by the situation at
hand. Figuring Out Fluency in Mathematics Teaching
and Learning offers educators the inspiration to
develop a deeper understanding of procedural
fluency, along with a plethora of pragmatic tools
for shifting classrooms toward a fluency approach.
In a friendly and accessible style, this hands-on
guide empowers educators to support students in
acquiring the repertoire of reasoning strategies
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necessary to becoming versatile and nimble
mathematical thinkers. It includes: Seven
Significant Strategies to teach to students as
they work toward procedural fluency. Activities,
fluency routines, and games that encourage
learning the efficiency, flexibility, and accuracy
essential to real fluency. Reflection questions,
connections to mathematical standards, and
techniques for assessing all components of
fluency. Suggestions for engaging families in
understanding and supporting fluency. Fluency is
more than a toolbox of strategies to choose from;
it’s also a matter of equity and access for all
learners. Give your students the knowledge and
power to become confident mathematical thinkers.
  Shows about Nothing Dean of the Honors College
and Distinguished Professor of Ethics and Culture
Thomas S Hibbs,2020-11-15 American media is the
subject of constant critique. The seeming
exaltation of violence, sex, and illicit themes
creates virulent opponents of the media and its
content. But could it be that the American
experiment--even the quest to fulfill the American
Dream--actually encourages media to act in a way
that deserves these critiques? Probing deep into
the canon of all things screen, Thomas Hibbs
uncovers the disturbing truths about the
contemporary media landscape. Beneath the shallow
facade of evil lies the Nietzschean framework of
nihilism--a nothingness that undermines notions of
right and wrong while destroying any sense of
meaning or purpose. Yet what makes this nihilism
even more profound is Nietzsche's warning that
liberal democracies are especially susceptible to
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such nothingness. In his examples, Hibbs shows how
the popular story lines and characters of our time
often rule out any possibility of making a right
decision. Ultimately, Shows about Nothing toes the
line between something and nothing to suggest how
popular culture can move beyond nihilism.
  EPA-R5 ,1972
  Africa in Global Politics in the Twenty-First
Century Olayiwola Abegunrin,2009-11-18 In the
twenty-first century, Africa has become an
important source of US energy imports and the
world's natural resources. It has also become the
epicentre of the world's deadly health epidemic,
HIV/AIDS, and one of the battlegrounds in the
fight against terrorism. Africa is now a major
player in global affairs.
  The Energy Charter Treaty PROF. DR KAJ.
HOBER,Kaj Hobér,2020 A detailed article-by-article
commentary on the Energy Charter Treaty, including
coverage and analysis of the Treaty's history,
background, jurisprudence, and reference to
relationships with other treaties.
  Sissy Dreams: From Boyfriend to Girlfriend Paul
Zante, Receiving a text from Sasha, my girlfriend,
at work was always risky. Especially when she
wanted to know if her girlfriend was horny. A
short and sweet (and filthy) story.
  The New Translation of the Bible by Joseph Smith
of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter Day Saints
Sir Joseph Smith,2014-03-30 This Is A New Release
Of The Original 1922 Edition.
  Anatomy of a Division Shelby L. Stanton,1987
  Fears of Your Life Michael Bernard
Loggins,2012-04 Everybody has fears in common and
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in this unique handwritten book, the author (an
adult with developmental disabilities) battles his
fears by listing more than 138 of them. He
explores the depths of our most human emotion from
small fears, like 'fear of bats' and 'fear of
being different', to more complex fears like 'fear
that if you put too much toilet paper in the
toilet bowl it will run over and get all over the
floor and on you and on someone else too, it would
leak from upstairs to the next floor below'. This
is a uniquely offbeat account of common worries
and fears.
  Tree Shaker Bill Keller,2008 Without deifying
its subject, this biography looks at the life of
Nelson Mandela, placing his awe-inspiring
political accomplishments into historical context
for young readers.
  Fresh from the Farm 6pk Rigby,2006
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worldwide.
However, it is
crucial to
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prioritize
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